
  

 

Dear Patient,  

  My company is Medical Czar.  I work with CU Sports Medicine and your doctor providing Cold 

Therapy to patients.  CU Sports Medicine is recommending the use of cold therapy in conjunction with 

your upcoming surgery.  Cold Therapy is a continuous flow of cold water through a pad which surrounds 

your affected body part.  It has been proven to reduce pain and swelling, minimize discomfort and 

ultimately maximize and quicken your recovery from surgery. 

   This letter is to inform you that most insurance companies do not cover the use of Cold 

Therapy. This includes Medicare, Medicaid, Anthem, Aetna, Blue Cross, Blue Shield, Humana, Tri Care, 

MAMSI, Optimum Choice, and MDIPA .  If you are member of one of these insurance providers, your 

insurance will not be billed and you will be responsible for the sale price or rental price depending on 

your decision.  We feel it is important to make you aware of this in advance. 

 Sale Price: $150.00 

Rental Price:  $75 for two weeks 

If you experience any problems with the unit, please contact Matt Stottle at 916-300-9123 so 

that I may resolve any issues or deliver a replacement unit to you within 24 hours. 

   My company has a no surprise guarantee! I will make every effort to educate you regarding the 

benefits of cold therapy and associated costs. Please contact me as soon as possible to discuss your 

upcoming surgery and to decide if cold therapy is right for you. I have also included a brochure on the 

cold therapy unit that I will be providing you.  I look forward to speaking with you soon. 

  

Sincerely, 

 Matt Stottle 

Medical Czar 

stottle@hotmail.com  

P: 916-300-9123 

 


